
 

 

Memorandum 

TO:  Board of Public Works 

   

FROM: Michael Lewis, Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

DATE:  April 28, 2016 

 

RE: Communication from Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

regarding Parks Policy. 

 

 

We need to continue work on the proposed Parks Policy.  The latest proposal is attached.  

The main question is whether beer/wine will be allowed and what permit fee may be 

charged.  We have looked at what Milwaukee County does and will have that information 

during Tuesday night’s meeting.  


